Flu forces delay 1in opening
of STHS play

The opening of “Thoroughly Modern Millie” at South Tahoe High
School has been delayed.

More than a dozen student actors are out sick with the flu.

The play was to open Jan. 19. School officials hope the play
will be able to performed on Saturday.

Tickets sold for Friday’'s performance may be exchanged for
another date.
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